

LINCOLNSHIRE FA Youth Council Newsletter

Introducing...

We are **Lottie** and **Larry**, your Safeguarding and **Respect** buddies!



We are here to promote

RESPECT across Lincolnshire
and help to create a FUN, SAFE
and ENJOYABLE environment
for everyone!

Loct G

Welcome Back to Football!



Do you feel safe when you play football? Do you know who to speak to if you have a problem?

Lottie and Larry's Back to Football Checklist

- □ Football Boots
- Shin Pads
- Water Bottle
- Sun Cream
- Coat or Jacket
- □ Hat or Cap
- Goalkeeper Gloves

Lincolnshire FA Youth Council

This newsletter was made by the Lincolnshire FA Youth Council. Our goal is to: *Give a voice to young people involved in football in Lincolnshire*



MY NAME'S TOM and I'm the Vice Chair of the Youth Council, I support Manchester United and my favorite player is Bruno Fernandes. My favourite food is chocolate!



